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Summary of Changes

• Generation deliverability analysis was not 
previously required to be studied for the sub-
transmission (<100 kV) system.

• The 2024 FERC 715 Part 4 update now 
includes this analysis as a requirement in 
accordance with PJM Manual 14b.

• Keeps consistency across RTEP analyses for 
both baseline and interconnection study 
purposes.



Questions?


